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Alvin Currington…Moving Gardendale Forward

Vote Alvin Currington on August 28th

Dear friend,

We have many new and exciting projects that will improve our great 

city of Gardendale!  We exchanged the old Anderson Boat building for 

the former Food World property.   We exchanged the aged City Hall 

for the former Caulfield Square property.   Both exchanges created a 

net income of $300,000 for Gradendale!

Now we are developing the new Gardendale City Center.   The City 

Center will be the new cornerstone for our community.   We will 

be coupling city government with private enterprise creatin
g additional 

revenue for our city budget and bringing new businesses and jobs to 

Gardendale.  We have already locked in Buffalo Wild Wings to be an 

anchor business in the new City Center and many new stores and 

restaurants to come.

I am proud of the fiscal responsibility the City Council has 

maintained during the last 4 years even turning a deficit into a surplus 

during tough economic times.   There are great things on the horizon 

for Gardendale.  

I ask for your vote on August 28th to continue Gardendale on this 

positive course.

Sincerely,

Alvin Currington

Fiscally responsible

Open, Dependable, Honest

Ready to Lead

Working for Gardendale

Available to your needs

Responsive to everyone

Determined to make our home the greatest place on Earth


